
I am writing to ask you to immediately release Abdul Razeq Farraj, and all others who have been placed 
under administrative detention, unless they are promptly charged with an internationally recognizable 
crime and tried in proceedings that adhere to international fair trial standards.

I also urge you to stop the harassment and arbitrary detention of Palestinians working in civil society 
organizations including human rights groups.

Lastly I request you to take immediate steps to end the practice of administrative detention.

Thank you very much for your attention.

Sincerely yours,


